
COUNCIL       24TH SEPTEMBER, 2008 
 
 
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
Council Members are asked to consider the undermentioned Motions:- 
 
Notice of Motion – Post Office Closures 
 
This Council deplores the decision by Post Offices Ltd to close Post Offices in 
Sunderland.  We feel strongly that these closures have been made with scant 
regard for the residents genuine concerns over access to local services. 
 
Councillor G. Hall 
Councillor R. Heron 
Councillor P. Walker 
Councillor P. Dixon 
Councillor J. Walton 
Councillor K. O’Connor 
Councillor L. Walton 
Councillor J. Kelly 
Councillor P. Maddison 
 
 
 
Notice of Motion “Cities Unlimited: Making Urban Regeneration Work” 
 
This City Council supports the mass condemnation of the recent report 
entitled “Cities Unlimited: Making Urban Regeneration Work,” which was 
published by Policy Exchange a right wing think tank. 
 
We believe this report to be an affront to the hard working people of the City 
of Sunderland whose spirit and determination has resurrected and reinvented 
our City and our economy after the demise of our traditional industries. 
 
Councillor R.D. Tate 
Councillor E. Timmins 
Councillor R. Bell 
Councillor J. Blackburn 
Councillor A. Wilson 
Councillor D. Richardson 
Councillor F. Anderson 
Councillor H. Trueman 
Councillor C. Shattock 
Councillor B. Charlton 
Councillor P. Watson 
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